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Dear Sir, Madam, 



Assalamu Alliakum 

I was pleased to find out that your organisation exists – I got your details from the “green pages Scottish Muslim directory”.

I am involved with Islamic psychology myself and, in fact, have been writing book on this subject area. My work is entitled PERSONAL ISLAMIC DREAMS and describes and interprets religious dreams that I have myself experienced these relate to concepts such as rewards in paradise, helping others, scholarship and research and future events etc. has the I.A.M.P. the facilities to publish parts of my  book is its newsletters on other publications i will be pleased to send you the work if you can make Muslim Psychologists aware of it and get them to see it. 

Also, can you recommend a suitable publisher to print this specialised research? 

Wa Salaam,

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
